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October 18, 2016

Honorable Members of the
West Allis Common Council
City Hall

West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Mr. Michael Plicka as a member of the West Allis Block
Grant Committee. Please note that Mr. Plicka is reappointed pursuant to Section 2.47
of the City of West Allis Revised Municipal Code pertaining to limitation on consecutive
terms for members of Boards and Commissions. He serves as one of the two Fifth
Aldermanic District Representatives, and his two-year term will expire on September 1,
2018.

Mr. Plicka has been a resident of West Allis for 66 years and resides at 2824 South
114th Street. He is married to Greta and they are the parents of one daughter.

Mr. Plicka is a Postal Carrier. He has two years of college experience. He is a member
of the American Legion and served on the City of West Allis Public Safety Building Task

Force.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,
Mayor
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